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Rail strikes to prolong home-working?

Due to the planned national strikes Epsom and Ewell rail customers are urged only to travel if absolutely necessary from
Tuesday 3 to Sunday 8 January 2023. From Tuesday 3 to Sunday 8 January, strike action will see a severely reduced service
between 07:15 and 18:30, on a limited number of routes, for customers who have to travel. Sunday 8 January will also be
impacted by the strike; first trains across the SWR network will start from around 07:30 and are likely to be very busy.

The strikes impact both lines that serve the rail stations in the Borough of Epsom and Ewell. SWR - Epsom, Ewell West and
Stoneleigh (and Worcester Park) on the Waterloo line and Southern services for Epsom and Ewell East on the Victoria and
London Bridge lines.

The national advice is always to consult in advance of your journey the online rail service journey planner

https://www.nationalrail.co.uk/
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